
Minutes of the Meeting of the Nelson Town Buildings Committee 11/25/13

Present: Bob, Susan, Russ, Sandy, and Dave

Dave called the meeting to order at 6:12 pm.

Motion by Bob, seconded by Russ to pass over approval of the Minutes of 11/11 and 
11/22 was agreed to unanimously.

Dave reported that diagonal braces have been installed against the South wall of the 
Town Hall. These braces will help stabilize the structure by resisting the racking of the 
walls as reported by Jeff Trexler.

Sandy reported that the Funding Raising Committee has chosen to continue its work 
operating as a private entity in order to be able to act confidentially when requesting 
donations.

The Committee agreed by consensus to ask Paul Hemmerich and Jeff Ingram to attend 
our next meeting on 12/2 at 6 pm. Dave will make this request and ask Paul to bring his 
completed construction drawings and bid specifications to that meeting so that the 
Committee can review these in preparation for our public information meeting on 12/7. 
Dave will also ask Paul to encourage Jeff Trexler and John Waitt to attend the public 
meeting planned for 12/7.

Motion by Russ, seconded by Bob to adjourn at 7:02 pm was agreed to unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Dave Upton
11/26/13


